
 

 

New Business 

 

Department: Finance    Presenter(s): Ron Venturella 

 

Contact(s): Ron Venturella  

 

Subject: Prequalification of Bidders for Construction or Repair Projects Policy 

 

Brief Summary:  
There is a need to occasionally prequalify bidders when a project is outside of normal 
construction. Prequalification ensures potential bidders meet certain standards before being 
allowed to submit proposals or participate in actual solicitation processes. North Carolina 
General Statute 143-135.8 allows for the prequalification of bidders for construction and 
repair contracts as long as a policy is in place approved by the governing board.  
 
 
Recommended Motion & Requested Action:  
Approve Prequalification of Bidders for Construction or Repair Projects policy as presented. 
 
 
 
County Manager’s comments and Recommendation:  
Recommends approval. 
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